
DEFENSE ADVANCED RESEARCH PROJECTS AGENCY
3701 NORTH FAIRFAX DRIVE
ARLINGTON, VA 22203-1714

T earn Overbot
Attn: John Nagle
2682 Middlefield Rd, Unit N
Redwood City, CA 94063

Nay 0 5 2003

Dear Mr. Nagle:

Thank you for your interest in participating in the Defense Advanced Research Projects
Agency (DARPA) Grand Challenge.

Your technical paper was evaluated "Completely Acceptable" (as described in the I
enclosed letter of November 5, 2003). Your team is invited to the Grand Challenge I
Qualification, Inspection, and Demonstration (QID) event at the California Speedway, March 8-
12, 2004. The exact date and time for your QID slot will be sent at a later date.

DARPA personnel will contact you soon to transfer the Government-furnished
equipment. Your participation in the Grand Challenge is contingent on completion of the
bailment agreement with DARPA.

I wish your team the best of luck.

Enclosure:
As stated


